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No story hour for 
August. 

  

 

 

Librarian's Likes 
 

   

Janay's Favorite 

 

 

 

Kathy's Favorite 

 

Teen Reading Program 2023 

 

 

  

Teens are encouraged to participate in  
All Together Now  

is the teen reading program at  
the Neillsville Public Library. 

Reading as a teen leads to success. 
If you are a teen between the ages of 
13 and 19, for each book, read from 

 July 10 to August 19 you will have a 
chance to win a great prize. 

The more books you read the better your 
chance of winning. 

Winners will be notified on August 22. 

 

 

Summer Reading Program 

 

https://mailchi.mp/2679b2ab83ed/1fbawdsb3u-13554543?e=05956643bd
http://neillsvillepubliclibrary.org/children-events-and-programs/
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b17921910
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b18204600


 

 

Leanne's Favorite 

 

 

Karen's Favorite 

 

 

Barb's Favorite 

 

 

 
Book Club 

Pick 

 

The Summer Reading Program 

is coming to an end.  

Children can start handing in their 

reading records starting 

August 2 until August 12. 

 

 

Story Book Trail 

 

 

Neillsville Public Library is excited to announce 

that coming later this summer, they will unveil 
their new Storybook Trail being installed in 

Schuster Park along the walking path!! There is 

no cost to walk the trail, and it is open to the 
public during regular park hours. New books will 

be installed seasonally.  

The Neillsville Storybook Trail project was 
funded thanks to a generous donation from the 
Cummins Filtration Community Development 

Grant Funds. 
Neillsville Public Library will introduce the new 
Storybook Trail to local families with a special 

ribbon cutting event planned for Friday, August 
25th at Schuster Park from 1:00- 3:00 p.m. 
Guided book walks, crafts, giveaways, and 

treats will highlight this family event as children 
of all ages experience the fun of reading while 

walking along the beautiful park path. 

 

https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b18011573
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b1814438x
https://neillsville.aspendiscovery.org/Record/.b16956382


 

 

August Pick 

   

 

“The StoryWalk® Project was created by Anne 
Ferguson of Montpelier, VT and developed in 

collaboration with the Kellogg-Hubbard Library” 
with a mission to promote early literacy, 

physical activity, and family time together in 
nature, according to the Kellogg-Hubbard 

Library’s website.  

StoryWalks® can be found in all 50 states and 
all over the world including Germany, Canada, 
England, Bermuda, Pakistan, and South Korea. 

And there are some right here in southeast 
Wisconsin.” 

 

 

New DVDs 
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